From: Dave McGinty

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 1:19 PM

To: Centinario, Michael

Subject: SICK - Planning Commission Meeting Update

Mike,

As a result of discussions with our German Leadership, we will not be ready to present at next week's Planning Commission Meeting (May 9th, 2019). SICK has decided to slow down and re-set the process. We are still very excited to move forward towards entitlements with the already submitted application. Due to the delay however, the earliest SICK would be ready to present to the Planning Commission is June 13. Our intent is to stay within the same application but waive the 120 day agency action timeline. I'll be in touch with details on a revised schedule.

Thank you,

Best regards,

Dave McGinty Facilities Management To: Dave

Subject: RE: SICK - Planning Commission Meeting

From: Dave

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 11:36 AM

To: Centinario, Michael <mcentinario@BloomingtonMN.gov>

Subject: SICK - Planning Commission Meeting

Mike,

SICK will not be ready to present at next week's Planning Commission Meeting (<u>June 13th, 2019</u>). We are in the process of finalizing a schedule for alignment between the planning process and purchase agreement process. We plan to be ready to present at the <u>August 29th</u> Commission Meeting. We are very excited to move forward towards entitlements with the already submitted application.

Thank you,

Dave Manager, Facilities